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October 25, 2009 

 
 
 
Mr. Whitney Waugh, 
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank you and your crew for the excellent job they have done 
on topping off both of our LNG Tanks with perlite.  Your crew is the most knowledgeable crew 
that we have had on site performing this type of work and has exceeded our expectations 
regarding safety.  They are very professional in performing their work and have been a 
pleasure to work with.  I would highly recommend Amol Cryogenic to anyone else for this type 
of work as you have provided us with a very quality job.  In the future should we require 
additional perlite I would recommend that we utilize Amol Cryogenic.  Once again, please pass 
this along to the crew that I am very appreciative of the great job they have done for Pine 
Needle LNG. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jim Raschke, P.E. 
Pine Needle LNG – District Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


